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PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION  
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SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298 

 

 

 

December 30, 2014                                                                                      Advice Letter 957-G 

 

 

Justin Lee Brown 

Vice-President/Regulatory Affairs  

Southwest Gas Corporation  

PO Box 98510  

Las Vegas, NV  89193-8510 

 

SUBJECT:   IN COMPLIANCE WITH D.14-11-005 TO EXTEND THE PUBIC 

PURPOSE PROGRAM MEMORANDUM ACCOUNT (PPPMA) 

 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

 

Advice Letter 957-G is effective as of November 17, 2014.  The balances in the CARE and 

ESA balancing accounts remain subject to future review and verification by the Energy 

Division. 

 

 

         Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Edward Randolph 

Director, Energy Division 

 

 
















